
YOUR COOPERATION 
IS REQUESTED 

 
The tournaments are being played on public recreation athletic fields. 
 
The hosts of our tournaments do so because it affords them the 
opportunity to raise extra needed funds for their organization by 
operating a refreshment stand. They don't put in the tremendous 
amount of volunteer time necessary out of the goodness of their 
hearts. 
 
THE FOLLOWING RESTRICTIONS WILL APPLY: 
 
• No coolers larger than 1 square foot will be allowed (you can fit 2 
bottles of Gator Aid in this sized cooler). 
• No grilling or food preparation will be allowed anywhere on the 
properties. This specifically includes the parking lots and parking 
areas.  Individually bagged sandwiches will be permitted. 
• No cases of beverages will be allowed anywhere on the properties or 
adjacent parking areas, on street or off street included. 
• No Dogs are allowed. 
• Failure to follow these rules may result in a team being asked to 
leave the tournament. 
 
IN ORDER TO HAVE FACILITIES AVAILABLE FOR FUTURE TOURNAMENTS IT IS 

IMPORTANT TO ADHERE TO THESE RULES 
 

PLEASE SPEND THE COUPLE OF EXTRA DOLLARS AT THE 
REFRESHMENT STAND. IN THE LONG RUN WE ALL BENEFIT 

 
 

THANK YOU 


